
Level 6, 86 Customhouse Quay, Wellington 6011
PO Box 10-729, Wellington 6143
New Zealand

04 December 2012

OIA 2825

WG
Email: fyi-request-656-07f99d01@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear WG

Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request for information.
This letter acknowledges our receipt on 29 November 2012 of your official 
information act request dated 29 November 2012 requesting
Whether the DBH used ANY priory established criterion at all to determine 
whether the house in that Determination was a residential house or a group 
dwelling.

We will respond to your request as soon as reasonably practical and no later 
than 20 working days from 29 November 2012 in accordance with the Official 
Information Act 1982.
Please note that the days from 25 December  to 15 January (inclusive) are 
defined as non-working days in the Act and are not counted in the calculation 
for the response due date.  This will extend the time period for responding to 
your request.

Yours sincerely

Mike Greening
Senior Advisor Records and Ministerials
for the Acting Deputy Chief Executive
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